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DESCRIPTION   Marion Miller Elementary School was the first new school constructed with funds 
approved by the voters of Salem/Keizer School District in 1998.  The school is 
located on a level site of approximately 10 acres in southeast Salem.  The site 
includes a small wetlands area, which remained undisturbed.  The school is designed 
to serve approximately 450 students.  The school is a single story design and 
measures approximately 47,000 square feet. 

 
SERVICES   Project/Construction Management 
 
BUDGET  $7 Million 
 
FINAL COST  $6.7 Million 
 
CONTACT  Phyllis Guile, Principal 
  3630 State Street 
  Salem, Oregon 
  (503) 399-3332 

 
 


